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Koon, Nancy

From: patricia eason <patriciaeason@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 1, 2022 10:31 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: RE: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010

Dear Mr. Khan, 
 
I ask that ADEQ deny the permit for the sewage treatment facility for Paradise Valley and I also request a 
public hearing on this issue.  Mill Bayou is a protected Water of the United States and a source of life-giving 
water for animals and people within the Mill Bayou Watershed and therefore is not an appropriate use as a 
sewage pipe which will poison our waters and threaten our health. This developer is documented to be a "bad 
actor" with ADEQ and should not be allowed to install yet another failed sewage facility in Roland on Mill 
Bayou and not especially when the developer has other options. 
 
On a personal note, I was just driving through this area tonight to visit my niece and was thinking what a 
beautiful area. It was so peaceful looking and not too terribly far from the city, what a wonderful place to live. I 
get home and see that you want to develop this area and ruin the charming country area with no plans to update 
the roads to accommodate more traffic. Leave this area as it is. I'm sure there are other areas suitable to build 
your cookie cutter homes, don't devalue the property out there.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patricia L Eason 
1217 Meyers Drive 
Benton, AR 72015 
 


